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Secretary’s Report 
 
President Tyler Brown called the meeting to 
order at 7:30 PM. VP Justin Gebes 
attempted to read the minutes from the Oct. 
meeting and they were accepted. 
 
VP/CD Report 
Tyler’s Fall Fun Fly had a good turnout with 
28 registered pilots that came from all over 
including South Dakota.  
 
Leonard Akert reported that the indoor 
flying at the Calvert Rec. Center is a go. 
Rental cost went up a little this year. Also it 
is 2.4 GHz only. Hobbytown USA is 
supporting a lot of the expense so make sure 
to get down there and show your support. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Treasurer Mike reported that the property 
tax of $722 is paid along with the other 
monthly expenses. 
 
Safety Officer’s Report 
S.O. Brad Pankoke said there was nothing to 
report. 
 
Old Business 
I am taking orders for T-shirts, caps, 
sweatshirts or can koozies. If you want to 
order something please contact me by phone 
402-419-9590 or e-mail  
gebesjustin@yahoo.com.  I will be taking 
the order down Friday Dec. 2nd. 
 
New Business 
The sprinklers are winterized. We will be 
having a Dec. meeting in lew of a x-mas 

party. Alan Zinnecker and others said they 
will be meeting at the Trackside for supper 
before the Dec. 2nd meeting. 
 
VP Justin Gebes brought up an idea of a 
club management system. For a small 
monthly fee (roughly 38 cents/month per 
member) all of the club info will be readily 
available. Each club member will be able to 
create a personal account and will be able to 
upload pictures, videos and update their 
personal info. We have been offered a free 
60 day trial. www.lsk.clubexpress.com  
Where this is a free trial I have not done a 
whole lot of work to the website. It is 
possible that we will be able to keep the 
camera and weather station feed. 
 
New Members 
No new members. 
 
Nomination of Officers 
We voted for next years officers. The results 
of the only contested position , President, 
will be in the next newsletter. Other than 
that, I am pleased to announce that the 
remaining officers will be VP Justin Gebes, 
Secretary Jerry Robinson, Treasurer Mike 
Yearly, and Safety Officer Brad Pankoke. 
 
Models of the Month 
Alan Worrest brought in a Spirit Elite 
sailplane that he converted to electric 
propulsion. 



 
 
Rob Lyman brought in a Pizza Slice Flyer 
which is a homebuilt design. He built it with 
3 of his children. One of his sons designed 
it, another one helped build it and his 
daughter painted it. 

 
I also have a pic of the B-17 that Doc Lau 
brought in last month. 

 
 
No 50/50. 
Meeting adjourned at 8:09 pm. 
 
  



  
2012 LSK Officers 

President:               Tyler Brown 
617-0444  tylerzx9r@yahoo.com 
 
VP/CD:        Justin Gebes 
419-9590         gebesjustin@yahoo.com 
   
Treasurer:               Mike Yearly 
476-1609  firstchair2@msn.com 
 
Secretary:          John Willman 

JWILLMAN1@neb.rr.com 
 

Safety Officer:        Brad Pankoke 
797-8710       bradpankoke@hotmail.com 
 
Executive Committee: 
 
Don Svoboda                          
Tim O’Brien 
Gary Dunkel 
 
Webmaster:             Aaron Clark 
770-9251  aaron@gonines.com 
 
 
 
 

Tim O’Brien, Editor   

timobrien1@gmail.com 
 

http://www.lincolnskyknights.org 
 

 

Lincoln Sky Knights 
PO Box 83605 
Lincoln, NE   68501-3605 

For information on the web about 
local events and activities 

 
http://metrorcflying.com/ 

 
 

WHO TO CALL FOR HELP! 
    Rich Kuenning    464-3256 
    Ron Vogel     466-0031 
    Bill Davis                                  475-2305 
   Wilson Hardy                            890-3161 
   Dennis Osburn                         470-0271 
   Mike Yearley    475-1609 
   Leonard Akert                          489-6277 
      rakert@neb.rr.com 
Ric Feldman 
        402-613-3089  ricfeldman@microlnk.com 
Nick Wheatley  eve6w@hotmail.com 

PLEASE REMEMBER!!  IF YOU ARE THE LAST 
PERSON AT THE FIELD IN THE EVENING, 
PLEASE BE SURE THAT THE CLUBHOUSE AND 
THE GATE ARE LOCKED!!!! 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
January 13th – Indoor at Calvert Rec 

Tuesday night flying will run from May thru 
September.  Guests can receive introductory 
flights from our members. 
 
Meetings are the first Friday of every month 
except December at the LSK field at 7:30 PM 
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